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Finance News 
 
Thank you to all parents/carers who are paying their accounts now, it is so helpful to clear these fees so we don’t have 
to keep sending paperwork out and chasing you.  
 
All Preschool fees should be finalised now as these fees go to the Dept. of Education.  
 
Band fees for Term 4 are now overdue.  
 
Swimming Program fees are due now for Year 2 and by the 10th November for Years 3 to 6. 
 
The last fee going on to your accounts for this year is the whole school end of year picnic at Clifton Gardens,  - (Year 6 
may have a few extra events with costs coming up as they farewell Birchgrove Public School).   Thank you  

       Melanie Wales 

   2017                                                                                                       Dates to Remember 
 
 
 
 

 

Parent 
Music 
Sport 
Student Parliament 

 

31/10-2/11 Soccer Competition Sports Ministry (lunch time) 
2/11 Jersey Day- Sports Ministry 
3/11 Photo Competition Ends Technology Ministry 
3/11 Kindergarten Local Walk 
6/11 Second Hand Uniform Stall 8:30 to 9:30 and 2:45 to 3:15 
6/11-17/11 Swim School Year 2 
6/11 Kindergarten Orientation 9:30-10:45 
10/11 Disco run by Year 6 
12/11 Senior Soiree - Rock Band, Concert Strings, Concert Band and Consort Recorders 
13/11 Online Applications for SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOLS CLOSE 
14/11 Music Recruitment Night 
15/11 P&C AGM 7pm staffroom- 6:45 Parent information update STEMS- Mr Dodds 
20/11-22/11 Stage 2 & 3 Cybersafety- Life Education Incursion 
21/11 Music Committee AGM 7pm in staffroom 
17/11 Year 5 & 6 Sleepover 6pm Friday 17th - 8am Saturday 18th  November 
17/11 Pyjama Day/ Chill Zone Games @ Lunch – Charities & Education 
21/11-24/11 Stage 2 & 3 Swim School 
27/11-30/11 Stage 2 & 3 Swim School 
29/11 Music Committee End of Year Dinner- Royal Oak 7pm 
1/12 St Johns Concert  
1/12 Parent & Volunteer Thank you Morning Tea 
4/12 Years 1 & 2 Recognition Ceremony 
5/12 Preschool Concert- Blue & Green 
6/12 Kindergarten Graduation 
7/12 Years 5 & 6 Recognition Ceremony 
8/12 Preschool Concert- Red & Yellow 
8/12 Year 6 Picnic- Luna Park 
11/12 School Picnic Clifton Gardens 
12/12 Year 6 Formal 
12/12 Preschool Party- Blue & Green 
13/12 Years 3 & 4 Recognition Ceremony 
14/12 Preschool Party - Red & Yellow 
15/12 Year 6 Farewell Assembly & Arch 1.15 start 
15/12 Last Day of School 2017  
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Principal 
 
Congratulations to Isabella (Emu’s) who received the hip hop dance trophy at her 
dance school on the weekend. As a part of this prize she receives a years of hip 
hop lessons as well!  
 
Ms Robinson has asked that the Junior Choir practise this song for the end of year 
St John’s Music Concert: The"Jingle Bell Rock" by Glee 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FKC-NCcc9lo 
 
 
I was thrilled with our whole school performance. The children were sensational 
and had a lot of fun, while working hard! Thank you to our fabulous parents who 
played taxi service for both night performances, it’s so important all families get 
the opportunity to see the performance. Lastly thank you to our amazing teachers 
who are always so creative and generous with their out of hour time, we are very 
lucky! 
 

See you in your jersey’s tomorrow, 
Tracy Gray 
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Sunday’s Back to Balmain Day went beautifully. It was hot but the band kept their cool and performed their 10 pieces 
well and sounded great. Thanks to all the parent helpers as well - the stands and percussion instruments are not easy 
to lug around but it’s all worth it to hear the kids play so well.  
 
Congratulations to Rod too - he became a granddad on Sunday morning which is very exciting - and we appreciate his 
commitment to the band despite the lack of sleep.                           Thanks, 

Kate 
 
Dates for the Diary: 
 
12th November - Senior Soiree (3 - 5pm School Hall) Concert Band, Consort Recorders, Concert Strings and Rock 
Band  
14th November - Recruitment Night (6 - 7.30 School Hall) 
21st November - Music Committee AGM 7pm Staff Room. All welcome. 
29th November - Music Committee Dinner 7pm Royal Oak RSVP Lisa Healylhealy@y7mail.com 
1st December - St John's Christmas Concert / Instrument Hand Back / Music Programme Lunch for children 
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